

PRESS RELEASE

Contact: Jesse Carlstrom jcarlstrom@agdc.us +1 (907) 330-6380

ALASKA GASLINE DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION BOARD OF DIRECTORS ELECTS NEW LEADERSHIP, APPOINTS AGDC VETERAN JOE DUBLER AS INTERIM PRESIDENT

January 10, 2019 - Anchorage, Alaska - At today's regularly scheduled Alaska Gasline Development Corporation (AGDC) Board of Directors' meeting, the board elected new leadership, selecting Doug Smith as board chair, Dan Coffey as vice chair, and Warren Christian as secretary and treasurer.

The board also named Joe Dubler as interim president, effective immediately. Mr. Dubler held senior AGDC leadership positions between 2010 and 2016, including serving as vice president of commercial operations and chief financial officer. Most recently, Mr. Dubler has served as executive vice president of finance and administration for Cook Inlet Housing Authority and will begin his new position on a full-time basis in mid-February after a transition period.

Mr. Dubler replaces outgoing AGDC President Keith Meyer.

AGDC Board Chair Doug Smith said, "Joe has the right experience to advance AGDC's mission of commercializing Alaska's vast but stranded North Slope gas supply for the benefit of all Alaskans, including access to affordable, cleaner, reliable energy and new revenue to fuel Alaska's future."

###

AGDC is an independent, public corporation of the State of Alaska. Advancing the development and construction of a North Slope natural gas pipeline and LNG export project is its top priority. AGDC is charged with securing a long-term energy supply for Alaskans. Visit www.agdc.us for up to date information.